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Replacement program to help upgrade failing 
onsite systems in Nassau County 

Nassau County Executive Laura Curran announced an onsite system 
replacement program for residences and small businesses. The program will 
provide money to replace a conventional or failing septic system with an 
advanced treatment unit to remove nitrogen. Grants would pay for 50% of the 
replacement cost, up to a maximum of $10,000. 

Tens of thousands of buildings in the county are served by cesspools. The 
county is on Long Island and next to New York City. To the east is Suffolk 
County where hundreds of thousands of homes and businesses are served by 
cesspools, and where the county and local governments have spent several 
years creating programs to use advanced treatment technologies in order to 
reduce nearshore water pollution. 

https://www.onsiteinstaller.com/online_exclusives/2021/01/rules-and-regs-citizens-rally-to-stop-
health-department-changes 
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